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Paul is a DIPS Senior Instructor with over 32 years of civil engineering 
experience in the transportation industry. He began his engineering career in 
1987 as an Engineer-In-Training (EIT) in the Dallas District of the Texas 
Department of Transportation (TxDOT). Paul amassed a 26-year career with 
TxDOT, retiring in 2013. During his career he accumulated technical and 
managerial experience in the design, construction, maintenance, and 
administration of TxDOT roadway projects.  He gained considerable knowledge 
of the NEPA process from a State DOT perspective, as he was required to 
engage in formulating Environmental Assessments and Categorical Exclusions, 
based on NEPA guidelines, during the PS&E development of many roadway 

design and construction projects.   
 
Mr. Williams is presently co-owner of Priority Group, Inc., a civil engineering firm specializing PS&E 
development, Construction management and inspection, and Quality Assurance/Quality Control. He has 
BS degree in Civil Engineering from the University of Oklahoma. 
 


